1st August 2017

Dear Members of the LaSallian Family,

Greeting from YLK and I am pleased to provide the following key updates of our activities for 2017/2018.
Recently, we are fortunate to have a few new members to join YLK and have willingly given their time to help in the activities actively. A Scholarship Sub-committee has been set up to widen the scope of financial help to be given to the needy. We are seeking collaboration of individuals, corporates and institutions of the like mind to make this a success.

Besides this, we are looking into developing the human resource which include sourcing permanent teaching staff, conducting seminar camp for existing staff and students. We are thankful to ECM Libra Foundation for sponsoring seven YLK students to attend the SPARK Leader Camp each year in Kuala Lumpur.
Our new programme, English for Working Adults targeting lower income earner has completed its first year course. This year we have a better response for the course and we are starting Level 1 and Level 2 in July to help them in the advancement of their jobs. We will trial run this course for three years.
In 2017, we also opened our 10th centres at Bunan, 80km from Kuching.
We thank you for your continual support financially and morally which enables us to expand scope of helps related to education for the needy.

Your continual contribution can be made payable to:
Yayasan LaSallian Kuching
Yayasan LaSallian Kuching

Standard Chartered Bank Berhad Malaysia 
OR
Maybank Berhad

Account No: 420156625375

Account No. 511234112258

OR

Credit your contribution through epayNow in our website: www.ylk.org.my
Yours Sincerely,

For YAYASAN LASALLIAN KUCHING

……………………………….

Peter Yap Seng
Chairman 2017-2018
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